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Mr. James P. C'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
Significnnt Deficiency No. 413-414/84-03

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

It was stated in the final report, dated December 4,1984, on Significant Deficiency
No. 413-414/84-03, that corrective action has been implemented on the Unit 2 diesels.
We regret that this statement was made in error. The inspection of the fuci pump
drives for loose hubs on the Unit 2 diesels will be completed and the results
forwarded to you by January 15, 1985.'

Additionally, "Locktite 680" rather than Locktite "609" was used in the inspection
of the Unit 1 drives; it will also be used in the inspection of the Unit 2 drives.

Very truly yours,

M
Hal B. Tucker

LTP: sib

cc: Director Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.

Office of Inspe.: tion and Enforcement Attorney-at-Law
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission P. O. Box 12097
Washington, D. C. 20555 Charleston, South-Carolina .29412

INFO Records Center Mr. Jesse L. Riley.

Suite 1500 Carolina Environmental Study Group

1100 Circle 75 Parkway 854 Henley Place
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Palmetto Alliance NRC Resident Inspector

2135 Devine Street Catawba Nuclear Station
Columbia, South Carolina 29205
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